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need for collaborating with the Secretary-General in preparing his 

study on the need for, and the possibilities of further United Nations 

assistance in this field. My delegation has taken note of the remarks 

made on behalf of all the co-sponsors by the distinguished delegate of 

Pakistan that this draft resolution is intended to emphasize the urgency 

of the matter and to get the study undertaken by the Secretary-General 

completed without undue delay, and is not intended to prejudice or 

prejudge the outcome of the study in any way. In the light of this 

clarification, we shall vote in favour of the draft resolution.

In the next four years the Canadian government will be 

addressing itself to the problems before the Social Commission, to which 

it has recently been elected by the Economic and Social Council. The 

very helpful review which the Director of the Social Bureau of the 

Secretariat, Miss Julia Henderson, gave at the beginning of our discussions 

has indicated that the coming years will be important ones for the 

Social Commission, particularly as decisions on ways of strengthening 

ECOSOC's work in the social field may soon be taken in pursuance of the 

General Assembly's resolution 1392(XIV). We think it is appropriate 

that a study on the ways of strengthening the social side of the United 

Nations activities should have been undertaken at this time since the 

historic changes in the membership of the United Nations which we have 

witnessed at this session will bring to light new needs in the social 

field that will have to be met.

Two sections of Chapter VII, dealing with the relations 

between the United Nations and the Specialized Agencies, have been 

brought to the attention of our Committee for any views we might wish to 

express before they are considered by the Fifth and Sixth Committees,

I refer to the sections entitled "Programme Appraisals in the Economic, 

Social and Human Rights Fields" and "Consultations with the Specialized 

Agencies". These sections indicate that there has been a growing need for 

the United Nations and the Specialized Agencies to work out some arrange­

ments which will ensure that the programmes and activities of the individual
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